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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Friday, June 29,20122:35 PM 

To: Jim Polk 

Subject: RE: DN 04265-12 

We will make that revision per this request. They didn't indicate on the document when it was 
filed. We will be on the lookout for future similar filings! Thanks again for your help! 

From: Jim Polk 
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 2:25 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Jim Polk 
Subject: RE: DN 04265-12 

Yes, I asked that this one be sent as undocketed with the Title and Federal Reg. 
We will be getting some of these in over the next few days ..... Jim.... 

,1'imJPslll 
Jim Polk, Regulatory Analyst 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION (FPSC) 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
Market Practices Section 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399"()850 

Tel: 850/413-6510 
Fax: 850/413-6511 

JPolk@PSC.STATE.FL.US 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, June 29,20122:12 PM 
To: Jim Polk 
Subject: DN 04265-12 

Hi Jim, 

In looking at Docket 120150-TL I believe there is another document that should be moved to the 
undocketed matters. DN 04265-12: 

Frontier (Fasciano) - Copy ofletter dated 6/26112 to RAD/Salak regarding FCC's 11118111 
USF/ICC Transformation Order, FCC 11-161 (WC No. 10-90), specifically, 47 C.F.R. Section 
51.915(d)(3); with attachments. 

Please advise if that should be moved. Thank you! 
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